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➢ WELCOME TO SUMMER!! It’s hard to believe we’re ALREADY two weeks into summer….now
if only the weather would cooperate by giving us some warm, sunny days! While I hope you all
have a relaxing and exciting summer….here are a few reminders and “save the date” notices for
you to prepare for the start of the 2022-2023 school year!

➢ SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: The school offices are open during limited hours this summer:
○ Monday thru Thursday: 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM; 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM
○ Friday: 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM
○ June 27 thru August 5: Offices are CLOSED
○ For assistance outside these hours, please leave a voicemail at 419-365-5122

➢ DIPLOMA PICK-UP FOR CLASS OF 2022: Diplomas are now available for our recent
graduates of the Class of 2022 to pick-up in the high school office during summer hours. All
student fees must be paid before diplomas are released, including the return/payment of
Chromebooks and chargers, textbooks, graduation stoles, etc.

➢ GRADE CARD/SCHEDULE PICK-UP: Final Grade Cards for the 2021-2022 school year
(incoming grades 8-12 only) and TENTATIVE student class schedules for the 2022-2023 school
year (all incoming grades 7-12) are now available for pick-up in the high school office during
summer hours.

➢ FINALFORMS UPDATE: Parents, you are now able to update your information in FinalForms
for the 2022-2023 school year. Please update/e-sign all required forms, then make sure your
student e-signs as well. Also, indicate any activities/athletics your student plans to participate in,
so that all appropriate forms are included. These can also be added at a later date. FinalForms
can be accessed through a link at the upper right corner on the school website.

➢ STOPit DELAYS OVER SUMMER: Arlington continues to use the STOPit anonymous reporting
system for school concerns, including threats, fights, drugs, weapons, self-harm, etc. Over the
summer months, anonymous reports may not be monitored as regularly as during the school
year. As a result, please note there may be a delay in administrator response time.

➢ SAVE THE DATE – OPEN HOUSE! An Open House to kick-off the 2022-2023 school year will
be held on Monday, August 29, 2022! Elementary students/parents will have their Open House
at 6:00 PM, while the JH/HS will have our Open House beginning at 7:00 PM. More information
will be shared in August, but for now, SAVE THE DATE!

➢ SAVE THE DATE – FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!! The first day of school for the 2022-2023 school
year is Tuesday, September 6, 2022.



➢ TEXT MESSAGES: I encourage ALL students and parents in grades 7-12 to sign-up for their
groups below to receive text notifications of school delays/closings and other important info!
Please note that students MUST be at least 13 years of age to sign-up for these text messages.

Group Name Send this text to 81010

Class of 2023/Seniors @23reddevil

Class of 2024/Juniors @24reddevil

Class of 2025/Sophomores @25reddevil

Class of 2026/Freshmen @26reddevil

Class of 2027/8th Graders @27reddevil

Class of 2028/7th Graders @28reddevil


